
Hernandez Macias 101
Centro, San Miguel de Allende, GTO 37700

Within Mexico: (+52) 415 185 8311
Within USA & Canada: 415 550 4898

Casa Tesoro Available
October 2024

$0 USD

Los Frailes

MAIN FEATURES

• Ref: 6186
• Bedrooms: 2
• Bathrooms: 2

This house is a jewel box recently
renovated. As you enter the property,
you are welcomed into a private patio,
ample for outdoor seating and
entertaining. This is a unique housing
complex – just 6 in total – nestled on a
quiet street in Los Frailes, one of SMA
best kept secrets. Los Frailes is a
beautiful community surrounded by
multiple parks. As you step inside the
first gate there is a covered foyer and
receiving area that leads to the house.
The living room, dining room and
kitchen, are on the ground level,
complete with a private patio off the
dining area. Beautiful, double height
ceiling with extra-large windows in the
living room, allows the afternoon light
to just pour in and unwind in a place
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